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..where we are all inspired to learn
Wednesday 15th November 2017

Take 2 - School Photographs Opportunity - Monday 20th November - 8.30am-9.00am

Dear Parents and Carers,

Fraser Portraits are coming back to do a photoshoot on Monday 20th November at 8.30am. This is to take photos of
the following children:

+ Children with siblings that do not attend POW. Please ensure that children with siblings that attend other
schools are allowed to have their photos taken first in order to allow them to get to their schools in time

% Children with siblings/step siblings within the school
% Children who were sick on the original School Photograph day

Please accompany your children to this photo shoot as it is before normal school hours.

Many thanks,

The School Office
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